
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Cc: 

To the General Director 

of the Department of Transport 

and Communications of Krasnodar Territory 

V.M. Evdokimenko 

350014, Krasnodar, ul. Krasnaya, 35 
 

President of YACONTO LLC 

S.P. Yakunin 
 

 

President of YACONTO LLC S.P. Yakunin addressed the institute with a request 

to provide data on potential freight turnover that can be expected from YACONTO 

LLC’s Program for the construction of a new Black Sea commercial port in Tuapse 

region of Krasnodar Territory to the Department of transport and communications of 

Krasnodar Territory. 

According to the “Concept of development of Krasnodar Territory ports” developed 

by “Soyuzmorniiproekt” institute and approved by the Government of Krasnodar 

Territory, the freight turnover of Azov - Black Sea basin for year 2020 is estimated at 

124.5 million tons. The examination of existing port facilities, under condition of their 

renovation and expansion, including the existing Tuapse commercial seaport, showed an 

untapped volume of 30.0 million tons of dry cargo. Construction of new port capacities is 

indispensable for the utilization of this volume. 

Proposal made by YACONTO LLC for the construction of a new Black Sea 

commercial port in Tuapse region can cover this freight turnover volume. The institute 

currently possesses no additional information. 
 

 
 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


